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Tadashi Sugihara, Ph. D. is the Manager of Grants and Research
Collaborations Section in Okinawa Institute of Science and Technology
Graduate University (OIST). He is a neuroscientist and has worked in the
Zanvyl Krieger Mind/Brain Institute at the Johns Hopkins University, the
Department of Neurobiology and Anatomy at the University of Rochester,
and the RIKEN Brain Science Institute in collaboration with Toyota Motor
Corporation. He was also the Deputy Director of the Kyoto University
Research Administration Office (KURA), Kyoto, Japan.
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Georgette Sakumoto :
The University of Hawai, Office of Research Services, Senior Contracts and Grants Specialists

Georgette has been working for the University of Hawai”i since 1979.
She started in the Institute for Astronomy working as an account
manager in a Specialized Service Center. Currently, she is a Senior
Contracts and Grants Specialist in the Sponsored Program Office
specializing in the pre—award and non—financial post—award area. She
joined NCURA in 1990 and was elected as the National Secretary
from 2012-2013. She received the Distinguished Service Award from
NCURA in 2009 and currently she is serving as the 2018 President of
NCURA.




